
Here are some items for your attention: 

Volunteers Needed to Help in Evergreen’s Morning Drop-Off Loops 
We are hoping to find some parents who would be willing to volunteer at our morning drop-off loops. If you 

would be willing to work alongside our morning drop-off loop staff members to welcome students as they come 
out of their vehicles and ensure their safe entrance into the building, we would love to hear from you. We are 
asking volunteers to help support our student drop-off process from 8:20 am until 8:40 am. 
If you are interested in volunteering in this way, please complete this Google form. The form will give us 

information that we can use to get you on the schedule. 

iChat Forms 
If you hope to be an Evergreen volunteer in any capacity this year, we will need to have a current iChat form on 
file for you. You may stop by either of the Evergreen offices with your driver’s license where a member of our 
office team will help you update your iChat. 

APS Evergreen Elementary Facebook Page 
We want to share our newly developed Facebook page with you. Because there are several Facebook pages 
that include “Evergreen” in their name we thought it may be easiest to share the direct link to our 
page. http://www.facebook.com/apsevergreenelementary/. If you are a Facebook user, we encourage you to 
check it out. 

PTO Weekly Newsletter and Events 
In less than two weeks, the APS PTO will host their first Family Fun Event of the 2024-25 school year. The 

event, Allendale Family Bowling Night, will be held at Station 300 (formerly Fairlanes) in Grandville on the 
afternoon of September 28 from 1:00-3:00. Check out this flyer for more details. Additionally, you can read up 
on the latest from the PTO by opening their Weekly Newsletter. 

Reminder: Picture Date - October 1 
On October 1, Geskus Photography will be in the Evergreen building for our annual Picture Day. Packets will 
be coming home with your student soon. 

Student Activities 
Girls in Aviation Day Event 

The Women in Aviation Great Lakes Chapter is hosting a Girls in Aviation Day Event on September 21st from 
11-3 at Avflight - Grand Rapids Airport. This year will mark the 10th Annual Girls in Aviation Day, an event put 
on by various chapters of Women in Aviation International to inspire young people to expand their interest and 
explore the opportunities available in the aerospace industry. A flyer with registration information can be found 
here. The event highlights include: 
- Static Aircraft, Fuel Truck, Tug, Fire Truck, and Snow Removal Equipment 
- Airfield Tours in an Operations Cruiser 
- Aircraft Marshaling Lessons 
- Aviation-themed arts and crafts 
- VFR Sectional Scavenger Hunt 
- Avionics Adventures 
- ATC Simulator 
- Safety Wiring Demonstration 
- Panel-style discussions and more! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdi20jAThlVswYNJddiP6FwKc0rbySTdHYin9xsQF8K8DH_RQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
http://www.facebook.com/apsevergreenelementary/
http://www.facebook.com/apsevergreenelementary/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1curPVeaWpw7xjDna-HcX6ECMwV2qc8460QdCXB9E3l0/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KXXqEix1KJHzGG2vx57g6SdkCLDJzIph2hweLYt6gU0/edit


Respectfully, 
Doug Bol, Principal 
Evergreen Elementary School 


